
Newsletter no #1 for May 2024 
 
Welcome back everyone!  Here’s what’s upcoming this month… 

 Sunday, May 5 is our “WELCOME and Spring Meeting”.  Starts with 9 holes of fun golf 
(scramble format) at 1pm, followed by a short meeting and refreshments.  Deadline for 
registering at Pro Shop for golf component has been extended to Friday, May 3. 

 First Men’s Night is on Monday, May 6. 
 Saturday, May 11 is the Women’s Opening 9 hole scramble with afternoon tee times. 

Please sign up at the Pro Shop by Wednesday, May 8. Cost is $20, which includes prizes and 
a light meal afterwards. 

 Men’s Intersectional Qualifier #1 is on Saturday, May 25 with 9am tee times. 
 
“The Turn” Restaurant and Bar 

 We are delighted to welcome Janelle Hogue as our new Food and Beverage Manager.  You 
may already have noticed some improvements in the restaurant space as well as new 
menus and a focus on providing really good food in a welcoming atmosphere.  Janelle and 
her staff can be contacted by phone at 613-584-3032 for reservations or questions. 

 Early season opening times; Monday to Thursday 10am – 7pm; Friday to Sunday 8am – 7pm 
am. Please note: business hours may change as the weather improves and with later 
sunsets.  You can see the hours and meal specials on display at the restaurant, or consult 
our Facebook or Instagram page at: 

 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/share/C7kzJyDSeXvu8px8/?mibextid=LQQJ4d 
 
Instagram:https://www.instagram.com/theturndr?igsh=MWlucmlubGhjeG5ibg== 
 
Other things to note: 

 Our new Strategic Plan (2024-2028) is now on the Members Corner website.  Many thanks 
to Bob Drouin and the board for making this happen.  If you have any comments or 
suggestions please forward to Bob or any board member. 

 Our Junior Programs have received a prestigious award, being recognized by Golf Canada as 
the best Junior Grassroots Program in Canada in 2023. At the end of May, our Golf Pro, 
Drew Calver, and our President, Joyce Aiston, will be going down to the Hall of Fame event 
for a special presentation which is taking place in Hamilton as part of the RBC Canadian 
Open. Congratulations and thanks to Drew, the many volunteers and the young golfers 
themselves who made this happen.   

 
Words from our Greens Superintendent (Mika Pehkonen) and our Pro (Drew Calver) 

 Be sure to promptly replace any divots on the course.  This is particularly important at this 
time of year when the grass does not grow in easily.  If you have sand/soil mixture at hand, 
that is also a good way to go.  Please help our course to grow into the season with excellent 
playing conditions. 


